LA 5856

662 Bathurst Street, February 24, 1949.

Dr. E. H. Norman, Head of the Canadian Liaison Mission, 16 Omote-Machi, 3 Chome, Akaska-Ku, Tokyo, Japan.

Dear Dr. Norman:

I am enclosing a copy of an application for entry into Japan made to the Department of External Affairs on December 15, 1948, on behalf of Tokio Maikawa and family.

J. W. O'Brien, for the Acting Under-Secretary of State for External Affairs, replied on December 21, 1948, that the application was referred to General Headquarters, SCAP, and that he would inform me, in due course, whether or not the Maikawa family are admissible to Japan.

If any action may be properly taken by the. Canadian Liaison Mission to expedite this matter and to facilitate a favourable ruling from SCAP, it will be very much appreciated by the applicants.

Yours sincerely,

Kunio Hidaka.